
From: Kenney, Timothy 
Sent: 1/15/2010 2:05:26 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Letter Granting PG&E's Request for an Extension of Time 

Mr. 
Hughes, 

Here is a PDF copy 
of the letter that was signed by the Executive Director today that 
grants 
PG&E's request for an extension of time. A hardcopy will be 
mailed 
shortly. 

ALJ 
Kenney 

SB GT&S 0435817 


